JAN 19 2011

3576 S. 43rd St. #27 Milwaukee, WI 53220

January 11, 2012

Ms. Janice Weeden 1220 W. Vilet St. Suite 300 Milwaukee, WI 53205

Dear Ms. Weeden:

I am writing this letter regarding the possibility of serving on the Combined Community Services Board. Luanne McGregor recommended me to you.

I graduated from Devine Savior Holy Angels High School in 1975, and attended the University of Wisconsin - Whitewater. I graduated from UW Whitewater in 1980 with a BA in English and Business. After I graduated. I worked for Allstate Insurance Company in the subrogation Department through 1988. At that time health concerns and complications of my disability made me unable to continue working.

I have tried to stay as active as possible in the community, and have at various times audited classes at UW Milwaukee and taken community outreach classes at Alverno College.

I have a disability and use an electric wheelchair. Although I do not have a recent employment history, I've been involved in an ongoing basis in many disability rights issues, (most recently paratransit) trying to fight for as high a quality of life as possible for myself and others in my situation.

In the area of Disability Services, I feel I would have much to contribute to your board, should you choose to consider me. I would also very much welcome the opportunity to learn from all of you.

Thank you for considering me.

Sincerely,

Lisa Burg

(414) 545-6607